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Thursday, August 5,2004 "You shall know the truth, and the truth shall set you free."

Report blasts Kinseys'junk science'
Legislators recommend

state-by-state reform oflaws
and education policy rooted in
sex researcher's skewed data

BY EVIE BUD
Evangelical Press

An organization of 2,400 state legisla
tors is recommending exhaustive reform
of sex-crimes legislation and education
policy based on the "junk science" of
famed sex researcher Alfred Kinsey.

The American Legislative Exchange
Council (ALEC) published a report last
month that examines the influence of
the controversial Kinsey sex studies on
the formation of legal and educational

policies across the United States: The
data in question come from an influen
tial andfraudulent sexuality study com
pleted by the entomologist in 1948.

Kinsey's research involved soliciting
and teaching child molester employees
how to systematically sodomize andrape
infants as young as two months of age,
said Dr. Judith Reisman, director of the
Institute for Media Education. Charts
claiming resultant orgasms have been
used tosupportassertions regardingthe
normality of child sexucility, homosexu
ality and pedophilia. The data Kinsey
formulated supported his personal
agenda andspurred the beginning of the
sexual revolution in the United States.

"Today Kinsey's 'junk science' is the
unquestioned foundation for all the legal,
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